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The Mississippi State Fairgrounds is inviting marching bands from schools
around the state to take part in the first-ever Most Patriotic Band Competition! 

Any school band may enter the competition by performing a concert at our
designated ‘Liberty Landing’ area on the fairgrounds any day throughout the 12-
day-long Mississippi Great American State Fair, which runs October 2-13, 2025. 

PERFORMANCE GUIDELINES:
Any band wishing to perform at Liberty Landing, MUST register with
Fairgrounds Deputy Director Justin Nipper. Contact Justin now at
justin@mdac.ms.gov.
The performance MUST feature at least 2 patriotic songs and band MUST
stay on the designated green space. 
The performance MUST last between 15-30 minutes. 
Bands can schedule their performance ANY DAY between October 2-13 at an
appointed time designated by Deputy Director Justin Nipper.
All performances will be livestreamed on the Mississippi State Fair’s
Facebook page. The band receiving the MOST likes on their live performance
at the end of the State Fair will win bragging rights and a custom-made,
all-American trophy!

On the final day of the State Fair – Monday, October 13th – the school
winning the Most Patriotic Band Competition will be announced!
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LIBERTY LANDING CONCERT AREA

Liberty LandingLiberty Landing

Contact Mississippi State Fairgrounds Deputy Director Justin Nipper at
justin@mdac.ms.gov to participate in the Most Patriotic Band Competition today!

**Mississippi marching bands are also invited to participate in the Great American
Parade on Monday, October 13, beginning at 9:30 a.m. Bands participating in the
parade only are NOT eligible to win the Most Patriotic Band Competition, but will be
eligible for 1st, 2nd, and 3rd Place Awards for Most Patriotic Parade Participant!! 
  

Register for the parade by contacting MDAC’s Hannah East at hannahe@mdac.ms.gov. 
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